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Review of Obesity 
 
The Select Committee met in conjunction with Arts, Leisure and Culture, and 
Corporate, Adult Services and Social Inclusion Committees, CYP to receive evidence 
on 30th July from Steve Chaytor and Ingrid Ablett-Spence (PCT) regarding the 
contribution of sport and recreation to reducing the incidence of obesity and 
maintaining healthy lifestyles. 
 
The Committee is next to meet with officers dealing with catering for LA premises on 
6th August.   
 
The Committee is due to complete this review in October 2008. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


